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P6 & P7 School Show

) The P6 & P7 School Show concert will

M involve all children in P6 & P7. The
' oncert will take place on
ikt 7 {Wednesday 20th March@10am
and Thursdag 21st March @ 7.30pm. Tickets will
go on sale on 6th March and cost £5.00.

Lisnagelvin World Book Day

World Book Day Celebrations!
Every pupil received a World Book Day
token on Monday. These can be used as
£1 off the price of any book or to pur-
chase special World Book Day books at
Tesco, Sainsburys or Waterstones. We
will celebrate World Book Day on 7th March with the
following fun activities:

Read Your Way

Thank you for sharing your ‘READ YOUR WAY’
photographs. We have some great readers in LPS who
are reading a variety of books in some very interesting
places! Look out for photos on Thur 7 March.

Reading Buddies

Everyone will be paired with a reading buddy on Thurs-
day. Older pupils will read to and with younger pupils.
Look out for photos on our website on Fri 8" March.

Just 3 Things

Pupils are encouraged to think about their favourite
book character. Look around at home and find 3 ob-
jects which create this character. Ideas are available on
Class DoJo. Share your ‘Just 3 things character’ photo-
graph on Seesaw or Teams

Pupils will NOT dress up as a book character to mark
World Book Day. The expense is unnecessary at this
time of rtsmg costs.

Emergency Contact Numbers

To enable us to contact you in’
an emergency, please provide
the school with any updates.
This also includes change of
address. Please ensure that
your number can receive incoming calls and is
working. It is important that if there is an
emergency situation, all our parents/quardians
can be contacted immediately.
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St Patrick’s Day

iw7 The School will be closed on Monday
18th March for St. Patrick’s Day.
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Easter Holidays

School will finish at 12 Noon on
Friday 22nd March for the Easter [
holidays. School will recommence on
Monday 8th April at the normal arrival
times.

Latecomers

ﬁ,xf“"” There is an increasing number of

children arriving late to school. It

W is important for all children to be

s ¥ in their classroom for the start of
ErT— | o first session at 8.55am.

We believe that children need to learn the im-
portance of punctuality. Latecomers may miss
important directions that may affect their learn-
ing and the learning of others. Latecomers al-
so disrupt the class.

School Term and Holiday dates 2024/25

The holiday list for 2024/25 will be
uploaded onto the school website

and class dojo on Friday 1st
March.




